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Extended COVID-19 Learning Plan Reconfirmation Meeting
Required 30 Days After Initial Plan Approval and Every Month Thereafter

AGENDA

Reconfirm how instruction is going to be delivered during the 20/21 school year
Public comments from parents and/or guardians on the Extended Learning Plan
Review weekly two-way interaction rates

RECONFIRMATION MEETING FOR JANUARY, 2021

Reconfirm instructional delivery method: (Overall statement)

Our Board of Education and administration have made it clear that it is our desire to provide as much in-
person instruction as possible for all students in Grades BK-12 for the 2020-2021 school year.

Efforts to bring students in grades 7-12 back in person have not ceased since the original schedule was
created in July and it will be entirely due to the tireless efforts of our staff if we are able to do more in-person
instruction as time goes on.

Evidence of this work was demonstrated as students in Grades 7-12 returned second semester to a much
improved schedule that eliminated nearly all of the conflicts that existed in the first semester. In addition, we
started holding “Super Wednesday” in-person school for students in Grades 7-12 last Wednesday,
January 20, 2021.

We will continue to work with all of the staff who are needed to increase in-person time as we move
forward, including, but not limited to: teachers, support staff, Dean Transportation, Clean Team and our food

service department.
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Reconfirm how instruction will be delivered for each grade level:

Elementary (Grades BK - 5): Offering in-person and online options for all students with Dansville teachers. Bringing
more students back in person, per their requests.

Middle School (Grades 6 - 8): Offering in-person and online options for 6" grade students with Dansville teachers.
There are still approximately seven students who are remaining online for second semester.

For Grades 7 and 8, we are offering online courses with Dansville teachers as well as opportunities to come into the
building for in-person small group instruction and support via Sign Up Genius. We are still offering Aggie Aid
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 6-8 pm and may again offer it on Saturdays from 10 am — 2 pm.

We are started offering “Super Wednesdays” on Wednesday, January 20, 2021. Students are required to
come to school for at least half the day to work in their Advisory class, work with other teachers and to
spend time doing intentional activities with their classmates. Students are invited to stay and get help from
content area teachers the rest of the day and some teachers stay until 5 pm to help students who are

struggling.

When more plans are finalized related to additional in-person time, we will share those.

High School (Grades 9 - 12): For Grades 9-12, we are offering online courses with Dansville teachers as well as
opportunities to come into the building for in-person small group instruction and support via Sign Up Genius. We are
still offering Aggie Aid Tuesdays and Thursdays from 6-8 pm and may again offer it on Saturdays from 10 am - 2

pm.

We are started offering “Super Wednesdays” on Wednesday, January 20, 202 1. Students are required to
come to school for at least half the day to work in their Advisory class, work with other teachers and to
spend time doing intentional activities with their classmates. Students are invited to stay and get help from
content area teachers the rest of the day and some teachers stay until 5 pm to help students who are

struggling.

When more plans are finalized related to additional in-person time, we will share those.

Reconfirm whether or not the district is offering higher levels of in-person instruction for English

language learners, special education students, or other special populations:

Our students who are in the elementary behavior intervention room have had in-person, full time schooling all year.
This is also true for our students in Grades 6-12 who are in the Aggie Room, where they receive significant special
education support. All other students with an IEP have been offered either in-person or online supports, in compliance
with their IEP goals.

Several at-risk students in Grades 7-12 have also been offered the chance to work in the building. This offer has also
been extended to students who are unable to secure reliable internet at home.
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Document Public Comments from 1/25/21 Board Meeting:

Mrs. Kasey Front thanked the board and the administration for their efforts in keeping students safe and shared her
experience as a registered nurse with the long-term side effects of COVID-19.

Mrs. Nancy Rotarius thanked the board and the administration and staff for their efforts in offering additional in-
person learning for secondary students.

REVIEW WEEKLY 2-WAY INTERACTION RATES

All Students (percentage of all students who received two-way interactions each week)

Week 1

/418 98% 95% < 97% ,
Week 2

1/11-1/15 98% 93% 95%

January 2020




